December 29, 2016

As we look back at a year of tumultuous change for our country, we are yet
grateful for the many individuals and organizations that took a stand for
wilderness - with sweat and exertion that improved habitat and trails, through
letters written to agencies to preserve wild lands and waters, and with your
support of the work we do at Arizona Wilderness Coalition.

With your help, we planted 364 native trees in the Hassayampa River Canyon
Wilderness; advocated for wilderness-worthy lands and rivers in our National
Forests; brought middle school students into
the Galiuro Wilderness to foster our next
generation of stewards; and led hikes,
workshops, and stewardship events in
wilderness areas across the state.

There's only two days leftin 2016 to
support wilderness through the very
important means of financial contribution. Wilderness needs your engagement to
endure through the threats on the horizon for 2017.

Make a difference today here with a year-end gift to advance
wilderness preservation:

And to all of you who've already contributed this season, we celebrate you with
wild gratitude!


http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001j3owU01PZykDHa5R7IRzK75KB6UV957sZMepXXtphqzQCiBzr-X5xeMVrU006fIqybwj6HfOykvjhSDHc8ANOcwUhDJZOuBWcVKt0aj1T4Ab_r8AtVqhG69WNuwZVssIiETaLhLfppCNOnycgv1eemlYQ0RORTjgwVg1gvxg0GY=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001j3owU01PZykDHa5R7IRzK75KB6UV957sZMepXXtphqzQCiBzr-X5xQJ-FVTMZYz86th0lI5eNjWGPxJiPCBlW8qAmC4DHFzxyYhptsu7UTQLLApAh5zFtqwNYSuVtEeYsf_T0Zp9K4yaCZHB0LrufRWXj4jzOVNCHJOlezK-UIpoT-NPZSELBQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001j3owU01PZykDHa5R7IRzK75KB6UV957sZMepXXtphqzQCiBzr-X5xbihb85LRj-CwvfGIr1ZU5hdRy6uN5NDeZGetV9x7iVpt-owCsSTq2VeCLQG16kW53FVrCjNZjZgm_evfUhhYicGjvh3DLbo8T6niilC1aBf&c=&ch=

With Best Wishes for the New Year,
Barbara Hawke
Executive Director
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